
 

 

 FACILITY SERVICES  
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April 12, 2013 

 

Attention: The Corporation of the City of Burlington 

  The Corporation of the Town of Halton Hills 

  The Corporation of the Town of Milton 

  The Corporation of the Town of Oakville 

  The Halton Catholic District School Board 

 

 This communication is in regard to a revision to the Reciprocal Agreement (Updated 

December 2011). The Halton District School Board (HDSB) has deemed it necessary to 

revise Appendix C1 (Page 62 / Condition 13. - Point 5) – Rental Permits – HDSB 

Conditions of Use. The current condition reads – Rental Contract Holder: Will ensure 

participants use plastic hockey sticks only and the blade to be wrapped to protect 

flooring. The-afore mentioned revision is the addition of the following statement  – The 

HDSB will not permit hockey activity on wood gym floors.  

 

In the past and in particular 2012 – the HDSB observed significant damage to several 

wood gym floors (primarily the protective finish) due to the use of plastic hockey sticks 

that were properly wrapped. The damage significantly affected the cosmetic look of the 

floor and in one specific situation – damaged the actual wood floor. 

 

The HDSB will no longer be approving hockey permit requests – for school locations that 

have a wood gym floor. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nick Maandag 

Regional Supervisor Plant Operation 

The Halton District School Board 

 

   

 


